
Our campus ministry vision  

The Whole Campus to the Whole World in this Generation 

1503 students rush into the ballroom at the JW 

Marriott in Indianapolis for Cru Winter Conference! One 

of the most significant ways we program our 

conferences is to take immediate action! We take the 

time teach on the need for people to know Christ and 

how to share the gospel with others. But on the 2nd 

morning of the conference, we partner with local 

churches and send all those students to share the 

hope of Christ in the surrounding neighborhoods. 65 

people indicated decisions to follow Christ at that 

outreach alone!  

We teach on giving and stewarding their finances and 

immediately give them an opportunity to give. The 

student pledged $34,000 to missions overseas and to 

humanitarian aid for Hurricane Helene relief! All this 

happened at just 1 of our 12 Winter Conference 

locations!  

Over four days, students are challenged to live the 

Spirit-filled life, to go to the world on missions, and to 

surrender their lives to God. A!er all, “the surrendered 

life is the best life possible, because the best life 

possible is a life in the hands of God.” 

A week later, I went to Dallas to help train 320 leaders 

who will lead over 1800 students on over 100 summer 

missions this coming summer. Close to 75% of those 

trips are overseas, including some of the least reached countries in the 

world.  

I look forward to reporting back next month a!er all 12 winter 

conferences are completed. Close to 8000 students will attend. Imagine 

the gospel impact that will happen as a result! 



2024 - What a year!  

Well, we are a family 

committed to soccer 

and ballet! Lucas 

continues to love and 

soccer and even 

following the English 

Premier League. Lia is 

also on track to be 

focused on soccer. Lyla 

and Lucy love their 

ballet studio and 

performing on stage.  

Our summer was 

marked by being in 

Lake Tahoe for 

summer mission. The 

kids can’t stop talking 

about how fun it was. 

But for Hanni and I, it was life-giving and so great to be on 

the ground, with students, sharing our faith on the beach, 

and developing staff.  

Our winter break was marked by driving all the way to MN 

and WI to see family! Thankfully the snow was there just 

long enough to sled and ice skate! Our Floridian baby, Lia, 

experienced Midwest snow for the first time!  

And lastly, 2024 was the year of music. Our kids have 

fallen in love with guitar and piano and worship music!  

Thanks for your prayers and friendship and support! God is on the move. We’re seeing an 

increasing response to the gospel and can’t wait to see what God does in 2025!  

Adam and Hanni Go 


